

PSA meeting 16th June 2016

*Mr. Pritchard*

Present: Dan Minnis, Julie Docherty, Mary Olley, Ayesha Green, Alice Dagger, Sally Dollimore, Helen Homard, Kate Benyon, Nayna Ahmed, Joanna Morgan, Maddie Pritchard (chair) Heidi Hollobon (Treasurer), Kate Hammerton.

Pamper night and Royal Rave was a huge success, well done to all involved.

Summer fair

Ayesha updated that everything is now being prepared

Class reps delegate a games stall for each class.

School are doing some crafts making fridge magnets lollipop flowers and dunking daisies instead of ducks so a really good range.

Face painting Jo Morgan has two volunteers for that

Hair braiding also sorted

Prizes and jam jars email has gone out by email

Bake off school competition

Bouncy castle didn't have much financial success looking for an alternative.

Olympic races suggested but a volunteer to organise is needed as Sally can't make it this year.

Need to think about pets corner and dog show- speak to Mrs Roll

Tug of war- rope avail in shed

Gladiator style inflatable was successful at school day, poss for fair

Raffle- Jo Morgan has a few prizes already

Barrel of Beer

Other suggestions have been put forward

It was suggested that we carry on the bar and BBQ after the fair for people to just stay on, it was agreed to try.

Token system will be happening again

Dads night

Happening, no need to do anything else other than remind about gift aid forms

Healthy ice cream and strawberry sale starting next week.

Heidi and Kate to manage!

Sports Day- 5th July refreshment sale

It happened year before last we will try and do again this year.

Maddie to sort out.

Splash Night

No one to run it yet, Saturday night 5/6ish in the evening.

It has been a Hawaii theme in the past.

Problem if we leave this event till September as we may not keep the pool running.

Have to think about whether the team of volunteers will want to carry on maintenance and the school may not have the budget to cover extra coaching in the autumn term.

Need to speak to Anisa about running the pool club over the summer holiday this year.

Secretary

Kate is resigning at this meeting and we still need a volunteer to take over.

Class reps

Email to go out about secretary and class reps volunteers again.

Date for next meeting 15th September 9am in the school resources room.

Any other business

£14,440 in the bank at the moment update from Heidi.

Regarding DBS checks please can volunteers please come in and help once every twelve weeks so that we don't need to incur the cost of re doing CRB checks

Ms Mansfield wanted to say a big thank you to all the volunteers that have done so much and the money that has been raised.

Class 3&4 will be having a refurb and will need new display boards - ss PSA funding

Whiteboard being donated at a cost of 21/2 thousand from outside the school

Refurb of each of the classes furniture will need to be considered in the future.